# **Review Test Units 1–2**

## Vocabulary

1 Complete the words. Then use the words to complete the description.

f_el_s	_1_	e
_ti_h_	s_o_t	
s l		
Anna is <sup>1</sup>	and <sup>2</sup>	She has long,
blond, <sup>3</sup>	hair. She has	4 eyes
and <sup>5</sup>		

/5

2 Write the names of the musical instruments next to the pictures.



## Grammar

- 3 Complete the sentences with the simple present or present progressive form of the verbs.
  - 1 I \_\_\_\_\_ (listen) to a CD at the moment.
  - 2 Mary \_\_\_\_\_ (do) karate twice a week.
  - 3 I \_\_\_\_\_ (go) to school every day.
  - 4 Charles \_\_\_\_\_ (study) at the moment.
  - 5 Sandra and Colin usually \_\_\_\_\_ (work) on the weekend.

/10

/5

- 4 Complete the sentences with the correct possessive pronouns.
  - 1 Is that your mom's car? Yes, it's \_\_\_\_\_.
  - 2 We have two cats. They're \_\_\_\_\_.
  - 3 I have an old watch. It's \_\_\_\_\_
  - 4 Those are their guitars. They're \_\_\_\_\_.
  - 5 Is that your brother's birthday cake? Yes, it's

Level 1

-

- 5 Write the correct adverb next to each adjective.
  - 1 beautiful 2 fast 3 good 4 happy 5 polite 6 early 7 quiet 8 clear 9 dangerous 10 funny

- /5
- 6 Complete the sentences with *was* or *were* and choose the correct time expressions.
  - 1 Emily \_\_\_\_\_ angry with me **yesterday** / last morning.
  - 2 You \_\_\_\_\_ born fourteen years **past / ago**.
  - 3 My sister and I \_\_\_\_\_ at a party last evening / night.
  - 4 They \_\_\_\_\_ at work **last / yesterday** afternoon.
  - 5 Mr. Foster \_\_\_\_\_ our teacher last / past year.

- 7 Write questions with *was* or *were*. Complete the short answers where necessary.
  - 1 he / at / the basketball game / ?

Yes, \_\_\_\_\_.

2 you / tired / after the concert / ?

Yes, \_\_\_\_\_.

- 3 where / you / last year / ?
- I was in London last year.when / they / married / ?

They were married in 2001.

5 who / John Lennon / ?

John Lennon was a famous pop star.

/10



<sup>/10</sup> 



## Reading

Read the text and then do the exercises.



The Milwaukee Summerfest is the number one music festival in the world. It starts at the end of June and finishes at the beginning of July. Famous bands and singers, for example Alicia Keys and Destiny's Child, play at the festival. You can listen to all kinds of music – reggae, jazz, rock, and hip-hop. And there are also lots of shops and over 60 restaurants.

The first Summerfest was in 1968. The mayor of Milwaukee was in Germany for the famous Oktoberfest festival, and it was his idea to have the same kind of festival in Milwaukee. There were 35 bands and singers at the first Summerfest. At last year's festival there were 700 bands, and over a million people from 105 different countries!

38% of Milwaukee's population is German, so the festival is a great place to try eating German food. You can meet some very interesting people. Tommy Weissgerber has a beard and shoulder-length, black curly hair. He looks like a rock star, but then he picks up his saxophone and starts to play. Tommy is a classical musician and he plays beautifully. This year, I'm staying in the center of town for the festival and I'm enjoying the food, the people, and of course the fantastic music!

#### 8 What do these numbers refer to in the text? Write complete sentences.

- 1 700

#### 9 Answer the questions.

- 1 What is the Milwaukee Summerfest?
- 2 When is the Summerfest?
- 3 When was the first festival?
- 4 What kind of food can you try at the festival?
- 5 What instrument does Tommy Weissgerber play?
- 6 What kind of music does Tommy play?
- 7 Where is the writer staying?

/14



### **Review Tests 1–2**

## Writing

## 10 Plan your perfect music festival. Complete the information below with your own ideas.

Where?	
When?	
History: first festival?	
How many people each year?	
Kinds of music	
Bands / singers this year	
Food	
Why you like it	
<b>L</b>	/4

11 Write a paragraph about your music festival. Use your ideas from exercise 10.

/9

## Listening

12 Since the state of the state

- 1 Sarah \_\_\_\_
- 2 Toby \_\_\_\_\_
- 3 Kathy \_\_\_\_

/3

# 13 Listen to the show again. Choose the correct answers.

- 1 Sarah ...
  - a is from Madison.
  - b is from Texas.
  - c is from Milwaukee.
  - d is from Wisconsin.
- 2 Sarah is at the festival for ...
  - a one day.
  - b two days.
  - c three days.
  - d eleven days.
- 3 The fireworks ...
  - a are every day.
  - b are today only.
  - c were on July 4th.
  - d were on July 6th.
- 4 Toby ...
  - a is a musician.
  - b comes to the festival alone.
  - c comes to the festival every year.
  - d is at the festival for the first time.
- 5 Toby's mom ...
  - a doesn't come to the festival.
  - b plays jazz saxophone.
  - c likes rock bands.
  - d is performing on the main stage.
- 6 Kathy ...
  - a is visiting the festival for the first time.
  - b comes to the festival with her parents.
  - c lives in Milwaukee.
  - d is studying music in Milwaukee.
- 7 Kathy ...
  - a can play the violin.
  - b can play the piano.
  - c can play the saxophone.
  - d only plays classical music.

Got it! Level 1 – Review Test Units/114-2





### **Review Tests 1–2**

Total \_\_ /100



Got it! Level 1 - Review Test Units 1-2